

News and Views from the WBF MISSION OFFICE

Serving local churches and their missionaries

March 29, 2023

Dear Co-laborers,

What a joy it is to celebrate our risen Savior! We look forward to this season each year, and I know you do as well. Please know we are praying you see souls saved and lives changed during this opportunistic season of sharing the gospel: the death, burial, and resurrection of Jesus Christ!

Thank you for your faithful giving to our general fund. We are still needing an increase of \$1,870/month for the General Fund by this coming summer. This increase is very important so we can continue paying our monthly lease. Please continue to pray with us about this need!

Mark your calendars for October 2-4, 2023! Several pastors met earlier this week about having a WBF Bible Conference in October. You are invited to attend this fellowship meeting hosted by Willow Park Baptist Church located at 777 Crown Pointe Blvd., Willow Park, TX 76087. There will be services on Monday night at 6:30 p.m., Tuesday at 9:00 a.m. and 6:30 p.m., and Wednesday at 9:00 a.m. and 6:30 p.m.

This will be a time of great Bible preaching, Spirit-filled worship, and fellowship. You are encouraged to bring your staff and church members to be uplifted and refreshed. There will also be discussion of the future of the World Baptist Fellowship, By-laws, future meeting, tri-state meetings, and more.

The WBF has a rich history of Spirit-filled men walking beside one another to further the Gospel of Jesus. The prayer of these pastors is to continue this legacy for the sake of the Gospel and future generations. Please join us in prayer as we seek God's will in this endeavor.

Thank you for your faithful prayers and financial support. We appreciate all you do!

Joey Bacon Mission Director

